
Town of Holly Hill Businesses, Residents, and Friends: 

 

The year 2020 has been unprecedented and the continuing COVID-19 precautions are forcing all of us to 

think differently about how we do things.  The Christmas Festival Committee is no different and we believe 

we have a fantastic evolution of our Festival for this year.  We will not have the vendors and the gathering 

this year as that would involve too many people in close proximity.  We will make a decision on the parade 

by November 1, 2020 based on current State restrictions on gatherings. 

We are hosting a Town Decorating Contest this year and encourage everyone to make Holly Hill festive!  The 

theme is “’Tis the Season!”.  We hope many will decorate even if they don’t want to enter the contest.  You 

can find Registration forms in many of our businesses around Town and at Town Hall. 

To help with a more festive Holly Hill we are asking our usual financial donors to make their contributions 

and welcome any new donors for a very special project that should beautify our Town for many years.  We 

are hoping to buy a commercially designed Christmas Tree for the Town.  It is a 14’ Majestic Pine pre-lit with 

a 3’ star topper to make the whole display seventeen feet!!!!  See some examples from the website below 

as well as a description of the construction attributes and a screen shot of the shopping cart so everyone 

can see our fundraising goal. 

Please help us reach our goal and bring a Christmas tree to Holly Hill for the next many years!  As an added 

feature, if we choose, the tree can “grow” by two feet whenever we choose.  We hope you will contribute 

to this project and help us turn the lemons of 2020 into some lemonade. 

Thank you! 


